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On October 13, 2017, the Members of ACAPT adopted the following position:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The American Council of Academic Physical Therapy endorses the concept that the movement system is core to physical therapist practice, education, and research. ACAPT, therefore, supports inclusion of the movement system as: (1) an identifiable element in every physical therapist educational program, and (2) a visible component of each program’s public-facing web presence (e.g., as part of a program description, program goals, curricular threads or proposed graduate outcomes). 
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